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The Permanent Mission of Mexico to the Organization of American States (OAS) presents its compliments to the Executive Secretariat for Integral Development (SEDI) and has the honor to refer to the upcoming meeting of the Inter-American Council for Integral Development (CIDI) to be held on June 9, 2015.

In that connection, the Mission kindly requests the Secretariat to include the Preliminary Draft Agenda for the XIX Inter-American Conference of Ministers of Labor (IACML), scheduled for Cancún, Quintana Roo, Mexico, from November 18 to 19, 2015, which is contained in the file attached hereto.

The Permanent Mission of Mexico to the Organization of American States avails itself of this opportunity to convey to the Executive Secretariat for Integral Development renewed assurances of its highest consideration.

Washington, D.C., June 4, 2015

Executive Secretariat for Integral Development

Organization of American States 

Washington, D.C.
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